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PERMANENT CLOSURE—PARTIAL PARKING LOT 

 As The Underline Phase 3 embarks on its vision to improve mobility and quality of life, the partial section of the 
parking lot shown below in yellow, will be permanently closed, to accommodate the reconstruction of the 
new Pedestrian and Bicyclist Pathway.  
 
WHEN: 
September 16, 2024 
 
WHERE: 
This lot is located along/under the M-Path from Dadeland Blvd. to Kendall Drive and adjacent to businesses along 
the southbound side of US-1 (see map below). 
 
CONTACT US: 
For questions or additional information, please email: TheUnderline@miamidade.gov or call Gianno Feoli | 
GFeoli@cgasolutions.com | (305) 747.7455  |  miamidade.gov/TheUnderline 
 
 

 
 


